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Our topic will continue with Spring. We will be planting seedlings and recording how they grow 
looking at the similarities, differences, and changes.   
 
If you have any compost, seeds, plants, and plant pots you could donate to the school to 
support our topic. We would be most grateful.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Talk about the differences between the seeds.  
• Describe the change.  
• Measure growth and make comparison.   
• Introduce new vocabulary linked to the topic.  

                                                                       
Sound Of the week  
Letter sound in class is ‘U’ looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support our 
speech sounds.  
                                                                        
Gentle Reminders  
Do not forget our newsletter is on the school website, we also have a Facebook page, which 
keeps you informed about inset days and events happening at our school.  
  
Dates for Diary                     
18th May Coffee morning 10am till 12, clock     
21st June Sports Day weather permitting school leaver children.  
22nd June Coffee morning 10am till 12, o'clock  
19th July Graduation at Mayfield main hall children to attend from 9.15am.  
24th July Teddy Bear Picnic school closed fundraising event.  
 
Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  
 
  


